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Welcome to St Bede’s...

This week’s events...This week’s events...

Monday 15  Septh

Open evening at Carmel for Y6

families
Friday 19  Septh

Phonics meeting for Rec/KS1

parents 2.30pm in school

Mon 22  - Wed 24th Sepnd

Y5 Residential to YMT

Friday 26  Septh

Macmillan Coffee Morning

Tuesday 9  Septh

Meet the Teacher 
KS1 2.30pm

Wednesday 10  Septh

Meet the Teacher 
LKS2 2.30pm

Thursday 11  Septh

Meet the Teacher 
UKS2 2.30pm

Coming soon...Coming soon...

We strongly encourage
parents to check the school

calendar on our website
regularly so you can keep up
to date with important dates

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar


Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...Our Safeguarding Focus This Week...



We would like to respectfully remind all parents and carers that
adherence to the school uniform policy is not optional. This includes:

White polo shirts only
Grey skirt, trousers or shorts
Burgundy school jumper or cardigan
Optional burgundy/white summer dresses
Plain black school shoes or plain black trainer-style shoes (no
branding or sports logos)
No jewellery of any kind, including earrings and watches (smart or
analogue)

School UniformSchool Uniform
& Jewellery Policy& Jewellery Policy

As we begin the new school year, we want to thank the vast majority of
families who have supported our uniform and jewellery expectations.
However, we have noticed a significant number of children arriving at
school wearing incorrect uniform items, including branded trainers, 

non-regulation tops, and earrings.

no jewellery

black shoes only



KS1 have had a
great time

settling in to their
new classes last
week. They have

been busy
building,

creating, reading
and sharing. 


